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FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 Year C p105f - Sunday 26 June 2022 

  

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com 
 Sunday 
03 July 

9.30 am  
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Suzanne Pickles [LD] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Monday 
04 July 

Private 
Mass 

St Elizabeth of Portugal   

Tuesday 
05 July 

 St Anthony Zaccaria, Priest   

Wednesday 
06 July 

12.00 
noon 

St Maria Goretti, Virgin and 
Martyr 

- 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Thursday 
07 July 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Friday 
08 July 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Saturday 
09 July 

10.00am Saturday Mass of Our Lady - 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Sunday 
10 July 

9.30 am  
FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Fr John Gott [LD] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 

pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/


 

 

 

TODAY SUNDAY 3 JULY, after Mass we will be having a ‘shared brunch’, this will be a simple 
opportunity for everyone to gather together in fellowship. We will make bacon or sausage 
butties and vegetarian options. The children/young people will be holding a stall and 
performing some poetry.  We will be charging for this to cover costs of ingredients and then 
anything left over will be given to the children/young people to send to a charity of their 
choice. 
 

MUSIC FOR AUGUST There will be an ‘interregnum’ during August due to the circumstances 
we find ourselves in, commencing again in September. July is mostly covered, there may be 
one Sunday where we are without music at Mass. We still need more people willing to lead 
music at Mass, please consider this invitation, contact Paul Newman. 
 

WALSINGHAM PILGRIMAGE OF REPARATION AND PRAYER FOR THE SANCTITY OF 
LIFE Saturday 6 August. Mass at 12noon celebrated by Bishop Philip Egan.  
More information: www.prolifepilgrimage.org.  
 

ROE V WADE DECISION As you have probably seen in the media, on Friday 24 June, the US 
Supreme Court struck down the Roe v Wade decision, returning the matter of abortion 
legislation to individual states. There has been much misinformation spread online about 
the implications of this decision.  
Lord Alton has published an excellent piece that sets out the key facts on the decision:  
https://thecritic.co.uk/reversing-a-tragic-half-century-of-lost-lives/ 
 

NOVENA TO OUR LADY OF UNFAILING HELP 18 – 26 July, Leeds Cathedral, Mondays – 
Fridays at 6.15pm; Saturdays and Sundays at 5.00pm.  
 
ORDINATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND DIACONATE  
Rev Paul Moores who was ordained to the diaconate at the Basilica of St Paul Outside the 
Walls, Rome, on Wednesday 15 June 2022. Paul will return to Rome in September for his 
final year of studies at the Pontifical Beda College.  
Marc Pitson, who is in formation for the Priesthood and will be ordained to the diaconate 
on Wednesday 13 July 2022, 11:00am at Leeds Cathedral. Marc has spent the last year on a 
pastoral placement in the parish of St John Mary Vianney, Leeds 
Rev Yemane Aradom, who is currently a deacon and studying at St Mary’s College, Oscott, 
will be ordained to the priesthood on Saturday 23 July 2022, 11:00am at Leeds Cathedral.  
Mr Mariusz Bilski, from the parish of St Austin and the English Martyrs, Wakefield, and 
Mr Alan Salada, from the parish of St Augustine, Leeds, who are both in formation for the 
permanent diaconate for this diocese, will be ordained to the diaconate on Saturday 15 
October 2022, 11:00am at Leeds Cathedral. 
 

SMALL APPLIANCES APPEAL St Vincent's Centres, Leeds and Bradford are in need of 
donations of small domestic appliances in order to:  
Raise money for our supportive services through sales  
Provide quality goods at modest prices to those facing hardship  
Reuse and recycle to help reduce waste  

http://www.prolifepilgrimage.org/
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=thecritic.co.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90aGVjcml0aWMuY28udWsvcmV2ZXJzaW5nLWEtdHJhZ2ljLWhhbGYtY2VudHVyeS1vZi1sb3N0LWxpdmVzLw==&i=NWNmNjM5Zjk2M2EzYmMxNDI0YzEyMWJl&t=cFhMM1gxUG5EQ0x3eGU3NnBPb0t4KzdwQ0JUNE5qdUNzWk8xR0RLK0tKcz0=&h=5d6bc1246df94b89a41634b0295105fe


 

 

We're accepting: Kitchen appliances such as toasters, microwaves, slow cookers, sandwich  
makers, kettles, etc. Small domestic appliances such as hairdryers, hair straighteners,  
heaters (fan/oil/halogen/electrical), irons & other steamers, table/floor lamps.  
Ensure all donated items are clean, in working condition and CE marked.  
Boxes and instructions not essential, but please provide if available. 
Collections: Drop off your donations directly to St Vincent's: open 9am – 4pm Monday to 
Saturday. Edward House, 217 King Cross St, Halifax HX1 3JL thank you.  
 

ANNUAL MASS AT FOUNTAINS ABBEY Mass for the Feast of St Benedict at Fountains 
Abbey 12.00 Noon Monday 11 July 2022 - Entry is via The Visitor’s Centre. 
Principal Celebrant; Fr Elliott Wright, Priest at St Robert’s, Harrogate. 
 

FLOWER ROTA   3 July Katie Binns, 10 July, Rita Alston, 
17 July  Vacant,  24 July  Mary Livesey, 31 July  Gerry Smith,    
7 August  Veronica Gregory,   14 August  Liz Bavidge,  
21 August  Nick Burchnall,   28 August Barbara Bottomley.    
 

TUESDAY PRAYER ZOOM ROTA if there is anyone who would like to lead a session, please 
email jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com  
July 5         John and Cathy Duffy 
Aug. 2       No prayer zoom…Summer break  
Sept 6      Anne and Mike Plunkett 
Oct. 4       Patricia and Paul Newman  
Nov. 1        Jean and David Marsh 
Dec. 5         Nick Burchnall  
2023 
Jan. 3       Maureen and Frank Flynn 
Feb. 7        John and Cathy Duffy 
Please swap with someone else if you find you are unavailable on the date suggested. 
 

FATHER JOHN We are organising a memorial stone to be sited at the front of the church 
alongside Father Peter and Nigel, this may take some time. Also, Sean has amazingly 
sourced at gingko peace tree that has seeded from one in Hiroshima, when it is ready it will 
be planted in our grounds in memory of Fr John, as we all know justice and peace issues 
were especially close to his heart so this is a very fitting tribute. 
 

CHURCH WEEKEND Friday 30 Sept - Sunday 02 Oct, 2022 

Halton Gill Bunkbarn, Skipton BD23 5QN Accommodation: up to 35 in 8 bedrooms. 

Cost: £35 per person (this covers the cost of accommodation. Food / outings are extra) 

under 3s free. Deposit of £20 per person on booking You need to bring: pillow case and 

sleeping bag/sheet and duvet; towels; swimming gear if you want a sauna; waterproofs and 

wellies! All welcome. Booking Forms at The Back of Church; See Maggie or David. 
 

WELCOMING UKRAINIAN REFUGEE FAMILIES As an acknowledged Principal Sponsor by the 
Home Office, Catholic Care have the expertise to support the Welcome of Ukranian 

mailto:jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com


 

 

Refugees and are working hard to do so. Please keep up to date through the website 
www.catholic-care.org.uk . If you are interested in welcoming refugees, contact 
sue.parsons@catholic-care.org.uk to register you interest and for further information. 
 

THE MARK 10 MISSION With your kind donations we can continue our mission and help 
children encounter God in their classrooms. Even more importantly, we would appreciate 
your prayers for both the success of today and that God continues to guide and bless 
our work in the future. 
Follow the links below to find the videos we have created ‘Little Liturgies’ for children in 
EYFS, KS1 and Children’s Liturgy at church.  
Click https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/little-liturgies 
Click on https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/new-202122-episodes 
Please visit THE MARK 10 MISSION YouTube channel – like, share and subscribe.  
 

HALIFAX FOOD BANK is still providing food to 200 people each week, please help if you can. 
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN HEBDEN ROYD are considering a proposal to re-locate the giant 
cross, normally installed at Horsehold, from Palm Sunday – Pentecost. New location, the 
centre of Hebden Bridge, adjacent to the market area, close to George Square. You are 
invited to give their views on this matter, contact Barry Geldard after Mass. 
  

HOW TO READ THE GOSPELS This short course prepared by the Vicariate for Education is 
an introduction to the gospel texts, their origins, and their shared and distinctive qualities. 
For use by individuals or parish groups, it can be found 
at: https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-
faith/resources-2/how-to-read-the-gospels/ 
The full range of Resources can be found 
at: https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-
faith/resources-2/ 
  

ROXANNA PANUFNIK IN CONVERSATION World-renowned composer Roxanna Panufnik is 
joining us for an ‘in conversation’ event on 5 July 2022. Concert at 6.30 pm in the Cathedral, 
followed by an interview with Roxanna at 7 pm in Wheeler Hall, hosted by Philip Moore. 
Admission is free, and there is no need to reserve a place.  
 

UPDATE - SYNODAL PROCESS Many thanks to all who came to the meeting, which 
provoked stimulating discussion. If you missed the meeting, you can complete an online 
questionnaire at https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/parish-to-mission/online-survey/.  
 

PARISH GIVING  
If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd  
Sort Code  40-27-15 
Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your continued support it is very much appreciated.  
 

http://www.catholic-care.org.uk/
mailto:sue.parsons@catholic-care.org.uk
https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/little-liturgies
https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/new-202122-episodes
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-faith/resources-2/how-to-read-the-gospels/
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-faith/resources-2/how-to-read-the-gospels/
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-faith/resources-2/
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/education/our-faith/learning-about-our-faith/resources-2/
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/parish-to-mission/online-survey/


 

 

Finance Update (Compiled by Nick Burchnall) 
A summary of our financial position and transactions for the year April 2021-March 2022 
has been sent as a separate attachment last week. 
 
More recently, from 01 April up to and including 19 June the parish has received: 
Loose cash £192.71 
Envelopes £271.00 
2nd collection envelopes £40 
Coffee money £123.97 
Votive Candles £71.03 
Web giving £58.48 
 
The bulk of our income comes from regular standing orders. These come at various 
frequencies, from weekly to annual, but average at about £2,075 per month. 
Many thanks for all your donations.  
 
Parish Tithe 
You will see from the annual summary that we have been catching up with paying out the 
tithe. Whilst we would hope to maintain our relationship with, and support of, the existing 
recipients of the tithe we are also happy to consider any other charities you wish to 
nominate. These would then be considered by the Finance Committee and the Consultors 
and can be discussed at the AGM in the autumn. 
 
The recipients last year were Overgate Hospice and 4 charities supporting refugees and 
asylum seekers either through housing or legal support and advice (Beacon, Manuel Bravo, 
Abigail Housing, St Monica's Housing).  
 


